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No. RW/OR/MSC/35/77 Dated, the Ist February, 1985

To
All State Governments and Administrations of Union Territories (Departments dealing with Roads)

Subject ; Need for Traffic Engineering Cells in the State PWDs

I am directed to refer to this Ministry's letter of even number dated the 5th June, 1979 (copy enclosed*)

on the subject noted above in which it was stated that the entire expenditure for establishment of Traffic
Engineering Cells in the States/Union Territories would be met from the accruals of the State/Union
Territories concerned in Central Road Fund (Allocations) for a period of 5 years to begin with. Some of the
States have now approached the Ministry for meeting further expenditure on Traffic Engineering Cells out
of accruals in the C.R.F. (Allocations) Account.
2. The matter was examined and it is suggested that States/Union Territories desirous of continuing the
Cell may consider the question of financing the Cell from C.R.F. (A) for a further period of 5 years and
send suitable proposals to the Ministry. Such proposals would be considered subject to availability of free
balance at the credit of the State/Union Territory concerned, in the Central Road Fund (Allocations)
Account.

*Reproduced above
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